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The Florida Department of Transportation 
(FDOT) invites you to attend an open house 
regarding the design of a multi-use trail which 
will connect the Clarcona-Ocoee Connector Trail 
to the Seminole Wekiva Trail.   

The open house will be held on Thursday, 
January 9, 2020 from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. at ICP of 
Orlando located at 5850 Clarcona-Ocoee Road, 
Orlando. You may come any time during those 
hours to review project displays and a looping 
presentation video.  Project representatives will 
be available to discuss improvements and 
answer questions. 

The 3.9-mile project is located in northwest 
Orange County.  The project begins along 
Clarcona-Ocoee Road at the intersection with 
Hiawassee Road and ends at the junction of North Orange B
project also includes improving crosswalks and curb ramps i
requirements, making drainage and minor structure improv
the northbound U.S. 441 on ramp to westbound S.R. 414 by
turn for safety.  Construction is expected to begin by fall of 2

Project information shared at the open house will be availab
meeting (search 436433-1). All written comments emailed o
the open house summary. 

Persons who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabi
should contact Mr. Miller. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please
(TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (voice).

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national orig
express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may d
Coordinator, by email at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.

O

lossom Trail (U.S. 441) and State Road (S.R.) 414. The 
n accordance with Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 
ements, installing new traffic signal poles, and modifying 
 replacing the existing right turn with a signalized right 
022 at an estimated cost of $5.6 million.

le for review online at www.cflroads.com after the 
r postmarked by January 27, 2020, will become a part of 

lities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) 
 contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 
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PEN HOUSE SCHEDULED

mailto:Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us
mailto:Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us
http://www.cflroads.com/

